
 

 
Distinguished Service Award: 

Stevie Fenton 

 
 

Nomination Testimonial: 
 

Stevie has been a pillar of support for FRID for many years. She serves as 
needed, and she has an ability to willingly and seamlessly fit into any role that is 
asked of her. She has served on multiple committees, regularly attends the Board 
meetings, and provides unwavering support for the Board and in turn the 
membership of the organization. She chaired and led the Emergency Management 
Interpreting committee, which helped to develop and share best practices around 
the state. She has also been a leader in the Tallahassee community, and has worked 
faithfully and tirelessly for VR for many years. Despite having achieved many 
accomplishments, she does not seek recognition. I believe she is more than 
deserving of being recognized and honored with the Distinguished Service Award. 


